
 
 
 
 
May 15, 2019  
 
Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 
The Grade 4 students will be participating in the ​Mayor's Recreation for Life Walk/Run​ at 
Millennium Place on Wednesday, May 22nd. Participation in this action packed, fun-filled morning will 
provide students the opportunity to meet a variety of learning outcomes in the physical education 
curriculum, such as: 
 
 ​• ​improving upon functional level of fitness through participation 
 ​• ​experiencing and appreciating the health benefits that result from physical activity 
 ​• ​acquiring and improving upon skills through a variety of developmentally appropriate 
    movement activities in alternative environments 
 ​• ​interacting positively with others 
 ​• ​assuming responsibility to lead an active way of life  
 
Students will be participating in a run/walk race around the outdoor soccer fields (rain or shine!). 
Please have your child dress appropriately for the weather. We will then head back indoors to enjoy a 
healthy snack (provided by Strathcona County) before a fun swim.  
 
Please bring:  running shoes 
                       Swimsuit & towel 
 
Thanks to sponsorship from Strathcona County, there is​ NO​ cost for this​ ​field trip​. 
We will be leaving the school at 9:00 AM, and returning at approximately 1:00 PM.  
 
Please turn over for another wonderful opportunity that we are attending on May 24th. . . . . . . 
 
 
 
**Please note that no supervisors are required. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
Alice in Wonderland Junior - Play  at Holy Spirit Catholic School 
 
The Grade 4 students have this awesome opportunity to attend the performance of “Alice in 
Wonderland Junior” on Fri., May 24 at 1:00 at Holy Spirit Catholic School.  We will be leaving the 
school at 12:30pm, and returning at approximately 2:20pm.  
  

Bus:  $1.83 
 
Play:  $5.00 
_________________ 
 
Total : $6.83 

 

 

This field trip cost is based on 100% class participation and can/will change based on actual attendance the 
day of the trip.This fee has been added to your Child’s account.  ​Please go onto the Parent Portal to pay. 

 

Thank you for your continued support of your child’s education. Please feel free to contact the 
teachers with any questions or concerns that you may have.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Mrs.Prenoslo, Miss Clarkson and Mrs. Lindbeck  
 
 
**Please note that no supervisors are required. 
 
 
 
 
 


